
 

                               Saint Leo School 
125 Depot Street 

Ridgway, PA 15853 
814-772-9775 

The School with the CROSS 
 

 

Dear Friends, 

 
 

This year has been like no other year at St. Leo’s School we are continuing to feel the aftermath of the recent 

pandemic. This past year has taught us how important our school, students, and teachers are.  The school is an 

important and necessary asset to the community.  We have been able to stay open and provide safe in person 

education since August and plan on continuing.  
 

We are reaching out to you for support and prayers for the future of St. Leo’s School.  
 

The fishing derby is one of our most important fund-raising events. We are still trying to make up for the cancelled 

event last year and the funds that we were unable to secure.  We would be most grateful if you would consider 

providing a donation to our event. Your support is critical to the future of our event and more importantly the 

STUDENTS of St. Leo School.   Our school with the cross has been an excellent choice for affordable Catholic 

education for over 115 years and we are proud say we have fully embraced Classical Curriculum. Our students 

are exceling in Math, Reading, Latin, History, Science and Religion. 
 

This year’s derby will be held on May 8 & 9 2021.  We are hopeful and excited for the fishmen to come and 

support or event once again.  Many were so disappointed that we had to cancel last year and already are planning 

their weekend in Ridgway.  
 

Your charitable contribution to this year’s event will help cover the cost of advertising, entertainment, prizes for 

the main derby, prizes for the children’s derby and offset the cost of the stocked fish. You will also be receiving 

recognition at our event by having your name, business, or logo listed on our sponsor board. If your business has 

any signage or a would like to have a business space at our event please contact me to discuss this opportunity. 

 

Thank you for supporting the St. Leo School Trout Derby. We invite you and your family to attend the derby. 

Come experience firsthand our school family and meet the children and families you are helping.  Visit 

www.stleosfishingderby.com or contact me via email at trout_derby@hotmail.com. 
 

Organizing this event for the past few years has become a yearly family project.  I am proud that our four children 

are attending and thriving in a school that has educated our family for 4 generations.  They are not only receiving 

a top education but learning the importance of family, tradition, loyalty, and service to others.  
 

St. Leo School has obtained a 501(C)(3) non-profit status, all contributions are tax deductible. 

 

Please return the enclosed sponsor form with your contribution in our self-addressed envelope by:  May 1 2021. 

 

Thank you and have a Blessed day!  

 

 

 

 

Rachel and Tom Gilmore 

St. Leo School Trout Derby Event Coordinators 

_____ $5,000 OR MORE – BIG TROUT  

_____ $2.500 - $4999 GOLDEN TROUT 

_____ $1000- $2499 RAINBOW TROUT 

_____ $500-$999 BROOKE TROUT 

_____ $250 – 499 BROWN TROUT  

_____ $ 50- 99 MINNOW 

 

ST. LEO SCHOOL TROUT DERBY SPONSOR FORM 2021 --- PLEASE RETURN BY MAY 1, 2021 

*Make Checks Payable to St. Leo School* 

 

mailto:trout_derby@hotmail.com

